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To whom it may concern,
I am writing in support of LD 339, providing the funds in order to develop a high 
school level Wabanaki-centered Curriculum. It is important to me, as a Maine 
educator and community member, that we continue to adequately compensate 
Indigenous people for their expertise and continue to prioritize teaching robust, 
accurate and meaningful curriculum. I would advocate that we provide additional 
funding. Curriculum development such as this is compensated much higher in the 
industry (often at least $300 per student per year), we should seek to go beyond the 
standard for such a specialized curriculum. Please support this bill. 
Thank you!


